Shelan Aldridge

Creating a mandate to require electric vehicles without the proper infrastructure in place first is
short-sighted. Furthermore, the cost of electric vehicles makes them inaccessible for many residents
of Washington whose incomes fall below the median income. It's an inequitable decision that will
negatively impact the majority of residents. There needs to be more time and thoughtful
implementation.



